From:

To: City Council
Subject: garbage
Date: Sunday, January 5, 2025 11:51:31 AM

there was no mention of this possible garbage service change in the Seba newsletter this last month. Not sure why
the change is being made since nothing is being advertised about it. Please write to all citizens before your next
meeting to explain the possible actions. The city consulate is taking.

Ron & Roberta

Sebastopol homeowners





